

14th July 2023

Dear Parent/Carer(s)

## Re: School Reports/SATS results - Year 6

School reports and SATs results will be sent home in an envelope with your child next week (w/c 17<sup>th</sup> July 2023). Included in the report will be the targets that your child has had to meet for this curriculum year. We hope that you will find the report informative of your child's progress.

When you read your child's report please keep the following things in mind:

- Your child is unique and precious. This report aims to give information on your child as an individual. It is not meant to be compared with the report of another child.
- This report reflects the professional judgement of the teacher at the time of writing.
- Please talk about the report in a positive way with your child. They will benefit most if they know that the school and parents are working together to help them succeed.

When you have read the report please add any comments in support of your child's achievements to the sheet below and return to your child's class teacher via your child's class email address, for example: alpsclass@peartreespring.herts.sch.uk.

We do hope the report will give you a good account of your child's progress and achievement this year. We do not have a formal parents' evening this term, however, if you do need to speak to your child's class teacher then please do contact them via your child's class email address.

Yours sincerely

## T Skeggs

**TERESA SKEGGS** 

Executive Headteacher.

Headteacher: Mrs T Skeggs
Deputy Headteacher: Mrs M Newhouse

Peartree Spring Primary School, Hydean Way, Stevenage, Herts, SG2 9GG

Telephone: 01438 233900 Fax: 01438 233901

Email: admin@peartreespring.herts.sch.uk Website: www.peartreespringjm.herts.sch.uk





































## **School Report 2023 – Comment Sheet**

Child's name:	Year group:
Child's comment:	
Parent(s) comment:	
Signed	Date